May 20, 2020

Timco Engineering, Inc.
849 N.W. State Road 45
P.O. Box 370
Newberry, FL 32669

Product Name: Cascade VHF Transceiver

SUBJECT: Permissive Change Application for the product identified by:

- FCCID: H4JVT-4E150
- ISED: 142A-VT4E150

To Whom It May Concern:

EACODAN

RADIO COMMUNICATIONS

43 Erie Street
Victoria, BC
Canada V8V 1P8

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Sharon Hoffman at TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC. on our behalf, to apply
for certification on our equipment referenced above. Any and all acts carried out by TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC.

on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our own.

This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti- Drug Abuse Act. We, the applicant, are not subject
to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 USC853a, and no party
to the application is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that section.

Yours Sincerely,

A
|

Nathan Wren
Engineering Operations Manager

Codan Radio Communications Ltd.
43 Erie Street

Victoria, BC, Canada V8V 1P8
Phone: +1 (778) 747-0466

Fax: +1 (250) 382-6139

E-mail: nathan.wren@codancomms.com

A member of the Codan group of companies.

CODAN

T: +1 250 382 8268

CODANRADIO.COM



